
National Student Employment Week 2019 

National Student Employment Week officially “kicks off” on Sunday, April 14th and runs 

through Saturday, April 20th.  Please take a moment during this time to offer thanks and 

appreciation to your student employees for all of their contributions and efforts over the 

past year.  Gestures of gratitude are appreciated in recognition of the fact that our stu-

dent employees play an integral role in keeping the University of Connecticut running.  

Here are some highlights from last year’s celebrations to use as inspiration. 

 

 

 

  ITS Business Center Employee                 

Katie Sackett, who was a Student Employee 

of the Year nominee 

Pictured above -Stamford 

Library  recognized their 

students with this awesome 

banner and some sweet  

treats! 

Student  Employee of the Year  

Drew Monroe 
Financial Aid had a Pirate themed  celebration.  The 

treasure-filled goody bags are featured above. 


